2016 APR 26 AM 9: 22

CELA

Re: MUR 7038 Jeff Jordan

to:

Brad Deutsch

04/25/2016 11:34 AM

Cc:

Mary Beth deBeau, Donna M Rawls

Hide Details

From: Jeff Jordan/FEC/US

To: "Brad Deutsch" <BDeutsch@gsblaw.com>,

Cc: Mary Beth deBeau/FEC/US@fec, Donna M Rawls/FEC/US@fec

Brad:

This is approved.

Thanks, Jeff

On Apr 25, 2016, at 11:33 AM, Brad Deutsch < BDeutsch@gsblaw.com > wrote:

Dear Mr. Jordan and Ms. deBeau,

On behalf of Bernie 2016 (the "Committee") and Susan Jackson, in her official capacity as Treasurer of the Committee, I am writing to request a 28-day extension of time to respond to the Complaint filed in MUR 7038.

The current deadline to respond is May 6, 2016. Accordingly, I am hereby requesting that the deadline be extended to Friday, June 3, 2016.

Thank you for your consideration.

Brad

BRAD C. DEUTSCH

Owner | 202,298.1793 Tel | 301.466.1418 Mobile | 202,965.1729 Fax | bdeutsch@gsblaw.com

GARVEY SCHUBERT BARER | Suite 200 | 1000 Potomac Street NW | Washington, DC 20007 |

GSBLaw.com

This e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It contains information that is confidential and/or legally privileged. If you believe that it has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information by someone other than the intended recipient is prohibited.